
St. Joseph Aurora CES
Week at a Glance: December 11-15, 2023

Coming Events

December  12
Hearing Clinic
December 18
Dental Screening for Grades 2,
7 and students with request
December 18-22
Christmas Spirit Week
December 20
Jingle Jam at 1:15 pm
December 22
Civvies Day
Last day before Christmas
break
December 23-January 7
Christmas Break

Snow engineers

Students made the most of
the snowfall on Thursday,
building forts, snow people
and towering structures. We
hope there’s more snow to
come!
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Acts of
Kindness
continue

Grade 5 students in Mme. Mirabelli’s class organized our Advent Mass.
What a beautiful celebration of this special season of joy and patience!
Father Ravi celebrated the Mass and our choir led by Mme. Raposo and
accompanied by Mr. Lynham sounded wonderful. 

Bright and
beautiful

Grade 4 and 5 students
have been working on a
festive art project with M.
Levacque, exploring the
use of line, light, colour
with tremendous results!
Très bon effort!

Extra socks and
mittens needed

Now that winter weather is
upon us, it’s wise to pack an
extra pair of socks and
mittens in your child’s bag.
Outdoor play can soak
students’ mittens and socks
often get wet as well. Please
be sure to send your child
with snow pants when it’s
snowy.

Classes are continuing to record acts of
kindness experienced at school. These
kind acts are announced during morning
announcements. Be sure to encourage
your child to continue performing acts of
kindness and ask them what kindnesses
have been shown to them. At the end of
the week, we will determine which class
in each division has performed the
greatest number of acts of kindness. The
winning classes will earn a prize. Advent MassAdvent Mass Book Fair was a hit
Students and parents alike enjoyed the
book fair. There were so many books to
choose from in both French and English.
Students enjoyed shopping for posters
and gift items for their loved ones. Thank
you to Ms. DiGiulio for organizing it.


